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MEMORANDUM 

To: The Faculty Senate 

From: The Committee-on-Committee Chair, Tracy Klein 

Date: August 24, 2023 

Subject: Ad Hoc Faculty Salary Step Committee Recommendation 

 

In support of the Ad Hoc Faculty Salary Step Committee composition guidelines, the 
Committee on Committees unanimously recommended the following faculty representatives 
to the Ad Hoc Faculty Salary Step Committee: 
 

• Gary Chastagner (Puyallup) 
• Laurie Drapela (Vancouver)  
• Brad Gaolach (Everett) 
• Laura Lavine (Pullman 
• Kay Olson (Spokane) 
• Shannon Scott (Pullman) 

 
The Committee on Committees recommends that the faculty senate approve the Ad Hoc 
Faculty Salary Step Committee representatives to the committee.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Tracy Klein  
Chair, Faculty Senate Committee on Committees 


